
SCHAUMBURG TOWNSHIP DISTRICT LIBRARY 
Legal Notice 

Advertisement for Request for Proposal 
 

 
 

The Schaumburg Township District Library will receive sealed RFP for New Integrated Library System (ILS). 

 

 

2023-ILS-CP01 
 

 

Specifications and all RFP Documents are only available on-line on the Schaumburg Township District Library’s “Current Bids” web 

page at https://www.schaumburglibrary.org/bids.  Prices quoted must be valid for a minimum of 90 days from the date of the bid opening. 

 

It is the policy of Schaumburg Township District Library to provide equal opportunity to all qualified businesses in the awarding of 

contracts and accordingly promotes the utilization of diversified businesses to the maximum extent feasible in any contract issued 

against this request for proposal.  

 

 

Sealed RFP or via email for the above services must be received on or before Friday, January 12, 2024.  

RFP must be addressed to:  

Aaron Bock 

Director of Access Services 

Schaumburg Township District Library  

130 S. Roselle Road, Schaumburg, Illinois, 60193   

RFP Response 2023-ILS-CP01 

 

RFP via email:   bids@stdl.org 

    Subject line: 2023-ILS-CP01 

 

The Schaumburg Township District Library reserves the right to reject any and all RFPs or to waive any technicalities, discrepancies, 

or information in the RFP. The Schaumburg Township District Library does not discriminate in admission, access to, treatment, or 

employment in its programs and activities. 

 

General questions regarding this Legal Notice and all detailed questions concerning the actual RFP specifications are to be 

forwarded by e-mail to bids@stdl.org before December 22, 2023. Questions will be answered to the best of our abilities. 

 

 

By:  

Schaumburg Township District Library 

Cook County, Illinois 

130 S. Roselle Road 

Schaumburg, IL. 60193 

 

Published: December 8, 2024 
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